
Hiya 

How are you? I know times are very tough at the minutes especially for our children. 
I just wanted to send a message to let you know that I am hosting free online drama 
and imagination classes twice a week. If you want to share this resource with your 
parents, please feel free. The classes are 30 minutes long with dance, songs and 
games. They are all free and just my way of trying to provide a bit of happiness and 
joy for the children and peace and quiet for the parents. The classes will be ran via 
the zoom app which is free and parents can email actingupbelfast@gmail.com or 
message Facebook.com/actingupbelfast to get the link to the class. I have attached 
my class schedule for this week. Sending you the best wishes in this hard time. 
Caitlin O’Neill  
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